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Please support Alternative 1 as presented in the Zoo's EIR as the
environmentally superior alternative. Griffith Park, a haven for
native wildlife, should not be radically altered to to make way for
more captive animals and human entertainment. Alternative 1
would substantially avoid development within the existing
undeveloped areas of the Zoo property where protected trees,
native habitats, and other special status plant species are present.
Alternative 1 would also generate a smaller increase in visitation,
thereby reducing projected vehicle miles traveled and reducing
the size of the parking structure or eliminating the need for it
entirely. Alternative 1 would reduce impacts to aesthetics, air
quality, biological resources, urban forestry, noise, and
transportation when compared to the Project.



